
 

 

 

Sugar Gliders- As part of our History unit ‘Past and Present 
Family Life’ the Sugar Gliders have been exploring our family 
trees. We drew our families and made our own ‘family tree’ for 
our classroom. 

 

2022 
Term 2 
18/5 P&C Meeting Staffroom 7pm 
20/5 National Walk Safely to  

School Day 
23/5-
3/6 

Ducklings in Preschool 

24/5 Disney Day 
25/5 National Simultaneous  

Story Time 2022 
26/5 National Sorry Day 
7/6 School Photos 
9/6 School Potos Day 2 
23/6 Athletics Carnival 
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Congratulations to the Flying Foxes, who were the first recipients 
of the Principals Award for Excellence Trophy in 2022. They wrote 
wonderful letters to the Anzacs.  
 

Preschool and Kindergarten 2023 
enrolments are open! 
 
Volunteers Needed 
We are now able to have volunteers to help with literacy and 
numeracy programs across the school. If you are able to read 
with students/ play numeracy games or have any skill you think 
might benefit us please email Helen Karnaros our Learning and 
Support Co-ordinator/ Assistant Principal who is looking after our 
volunteer programs. We also need garden volunteers! Helen’s 
email is: helen.karnaros@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

 
Thank you to Dr Luke Harvey from Rozelle Total Health who 
came to school last week to give staff their flu shots, so we will be 
well prepared for the winter flu. 

Naplan – Years 3 & 5 have completed their Naplan assessment, 
which will help us monitor the students learning and progress 
along with all our other assessment tools. Thank you to all the 
parents who reinforced the teachers’ messages that it wasn’t 
something to worry and stress about, it’s just one tool we use to 
see how they are going and what they need! The students are in 
a better position to tackle the test if they aren’t feeling pressured! 

 
 

 
We acknowledge the Wangal people 
of the Eora Nations, the traditional 
custodians of the land on which we 
play, learn and grow. We pay respect 
to elders’ past, present and emerging. 

 
 

 
Reminder: We are still getting daily 
notifications of new COVID-19 
cases. 
 
Please continue to be vigilant. 
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PSSA Netball  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday PSSA sport 
has begun and we 
have teams in both 
the senior netball 
and senior soccer 
competitions. Thank 
you to Ms Corliss 
and Amanda Hope 
for giving their time 
to train our netball 
teams before 
school. Good luck to 
all students 
participating and 
fingers crossed the 
weather is kind each 
Friday! 
 



 

 

   

  
 

   
 

   
 

   

Cross Country 2022 
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Cross Country 2022 


